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 Upcoming Birthdays 
 

 

Psalms of Hope 

The eyes of the Lord are on the 
righteous, and His ears are attentive 

to His cry. 
Psalm 34:7 

Upcoming   Events 
Monday, February 17: 
Family Day Holiday 
NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, February 18: 
Perfect Attendance Treats 

Wednesday, February 19: 
HOT LUNCH—Rice Box  

Thursday, February 20: 
HOT LUNCH—Hot Dogs 

Friday, February 21: 
PAC Hot Lunch order forms sent home 
(for March Hot Lunches) 

Monday, February 24: 
TUBE TOWN: 10:00 AM—12:00 NOON 
(No School, except Tube Town) 

Friday, February 28: 
PAC Hot Lunch orders DUE (Pizza/Rice Box) 

Next Newsletter  

February 28-March 3: 
CASA VOLLEYBALL Tournament 

Saturday, March 8: 
Church Participation @ 10:15 am 

TUBING DAY 
February 24 is a fun day! The 

students will be going TUBING from 

10:00 am-12:00 pm.  

A letter and permission slip for 

Tube Town (Grades K-8) were sent 

home on February 4. Please make 

sure to return them to the school 

office.  

DUE: by February 14!!! 

WE NEED DRIVERS!!! The plan is to 

meet at the school @ 9:15 and head 

up to Tube Town from the school. 

Then return back to Vernon by 

12:30 pm. (No school after tubing) 

Please let us know if you can drive 

for the tubing!! If we do not get 

enough drivers, we may ask some of 

you to drive your children to the hill 

and pick them up from the hill. 

We will keep you posted. 

Due to the timing of this event and 

the fact that the students will more 

than likely be exhausted by the end - 

- - -THERE IS NO SCHOOL THAT DAY. 

CASA Volleyball 
Tournament 

Our Grade 6-8 students are hoping 

to attend the CASA Volleyball tour-

nament. If they do, they will leave 

Friday morning (March 1) to partici-

pate in the Volleyball Tournament at 

Deer Lake School in Burnaby. And 

they will drive back Monday in time 

to be picked up from school at 3:15 

pm. Please pray for their safety as 

they travel and for a spiritual bless-

ing as they enjoy the weekend! 

UPCOMING CHURCH  
PARTICIPATION 

Mark your calendars! The students 

will be singing and sharing songs via 

the hand chimes and maybe more 

on March 8. See you there!!! 

And please - Don't forget ……

Attendance is required …………         

as our way of thanking the church 

for making this a tuition free school.  

The students should be in UNIFORM. 

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/

life/news/ 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

January’s Perfect  

Attendance 

Visit Mrs. Fischer on February 18 to get 

your treat and award. 



 

Principal’s Hours 

Mondays (not holidays): 8 am - 4 pm 
Tuesdays: 8 am - 4 pm 
Thursdays: 8 am - 4 pm  

Christian Parent Resources: Recommended by other 

Christian Parents 

https://lifetalk.net/k1/  

MISSIONS 

100 Days Fun Day 


